
 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
 

July 1, 2024 

 

The Fort Sage Unified School District has elected to become subject to the California Uniform 
Construction Cost Accounting Commission Procedures. Per Section 22034(a) of the Public 
Contract Code, the Fort Sage Unified School District (FSUSD) is maintaining a database of 
contractors interested in bidding on FSUSD public works projects. All licensed contractors must 
submit information for the inclusion on the list of qualified bidders for the 2024, and annually 
going forward.  

This Notice requires contractors to provide the name and address to which a Notice to Bid or 
Request for Proposal should be mailed along with the information provided by the contractor. 
The form can be mailed or emailed to the FSUSD per the instructions on the website link.  

A contractor may have their firm added to the FSUSD’s contractor list at any time by providing 
the required information.  

The form can be downloaded from the Fort Sage Unified School District’s website at: 

https://www.fortsage.org/Finance--Business/CUPCCAA-Vendor-Information/index.html 

 

If you have any questions, please email me at hvonins@fortsage.org or call (530) 827-3902. 

 

Sincerely, 

Heather Von Ins 
Chief Business Officer 
Fort Sage Unified School District 

https://www.fortsage.org/Finance--Business/CUPCCAA-Vendor-Information/index.html
mailto:hvonins@fortsage.org

